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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION X- NORTHERN MINDANAO
DIVISION OF MALAYBALAY CITY

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. I\W s. 2020

TO . Assistant Schools Division Superintendent -
Chief Education Supervisors, CID and SGOD
Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

This Division
FROM : IC‘I‘ORIA . GAZO, PhD., CESO V
*Schools Divfision Superintendent
DATE : March 5, 2020
SUBJECT: National Tracer Study of the Senior High School Graduates of
SY 2017 - 2018
1. Anent to Regional Memorandum No. 94, s. 2020 RE: National Tracer

Study of the Senior High School Graduates of 2017 - 2018 this Office hereby enjoined
all Senior High School Implementing Schools to find means to contact their graduates
for School Year 2017 - 2018 to respond to this said endeavor.

2. The study is aimed at tracing the status of the SHS graduates in 2018 with
respect to curriculum exits. The findings of the study will be a baseline data for future
research relative to the SHS programs and basis for policy formulation to further
improve the implementation of the K to 12 Basic Education Program.

3. In this connection, the school coordinators and class advisers are requested
to reach out to their 2018 graduates and advise them to provide the data indicated
in the link at http://bit.ly/2UKbX0] on or before March 15, 2020. However, all school
SHS coordinators are advised to let their graduates use the school email address so
that the school will receive a copy of the response of their students.

CD/elo
TO B POSTED IN THE WEB

Purok 6, Casisang, Malaybalay City
Telefax (088) 314-0094
Email: malaybalay.city@deped.gov.ph




Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
DepEd Region X — Northern Mindanao

Cagayan de Oro City
February 18, 2020

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. ____ 4 , 5. 2020 RE

NATIONAL TRACER STUDY OF THE SENIOR HIGH SCH
GRADUATES OF 2017-2018

To: Schools Division Superintendents
This Region

1. Regarding DepEd Memorandum No. DM-CI-2019-00031, s. 2020 from
the Office of the Undersecretary for Curriculum and Instruction, the Bureau
of Curriculum Division (BCD) will conduct the National Tracer Study of
the Senior High School (SHS) Graduates of 2017-2018.

2. The study is aimed at tracing the status of the SHS graduates in 2018
with respect to curriculum exits. More important, the findings of the study
will serve as initial data for future research relative to SHS programs and
basis for policy formulation to further improve the implementation of the K
to 12 Basic Education Program.

3. The divisional SHS coordinators are requested to provide the data
indicated in this link at http;//bit.ly/2UKbX0J on or before February 21.

4, For more information, please contact Ms. Marithel Bacsa, supervising
education program specialist, at (02)8-632-7586.

5. Attached is the DepEd memorandum for reference.

6. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Mem

G o

ignal Director
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